
Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla. 

36 Queen Street (P.O. Box 23), Moruya. N.S.W., 2537. 
Email: Moruya@cg.org.au   Website: http://cg.org.au/Moruya 

Phone: 02 4474 2024 

Tuross Caring Group: 0497 315 534         Moruya Caring Group: 0431 354 993 
 Assistant Priest 

Fr. Dominic Byrne 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. Martins Aloga 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 

Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 
Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 

Acting Principal: Mr. Nathan Mansfield. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Rest In Peace 

 We pray that God may welcome 

into glory those of our family and 

friends who have departed this life 

especially Narelle Connaughton, 

Jim Ryan, George Biddlecom, Brian Briggs, 

Kevin Connaughton and Yvonne Coe. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish 

especially:  

Barbara Kirk, Joan Talbot, 

Joan Ranken, Eunice Priestley, 

Fr Kevin Murphy, Justin and Kylie, Lori-

Anne Foran, Catherine Hulse, Gerri 

Maynard,  Frank Honan, Kath Hodges, 

Annette Nader, Trish Tarlington, Julie 

Kay, Joy Jaensch, Valda Dewick, Kerrie 

Cooper, Marie McLean, Ted Lewis, 

Therese Wood, Clair Holmes, Sylvia Hef-

fernan, Vince Honan, Serge Dobson, 

Julia Hanslow, Nic de Grave, David 

Simpson, Viola Connellan, Graham Beer,  

Janice Setter, Mark Strahlendorf, Jenny 

Hopkins, Eddie Hybler, Alexander Brown, 

Chris Morris and Declan Holmes. 

Altar Linen:  September Di Ebbelaar  

Counting: 17th September Rachel Glover David McWilliams 

Flowers:  Sept 21st/22nd Dawn Head Lorraine Stephens 

 Saturday  

22nd September 
Sunday  

23rd September 

Sunday  

23rd September 

Ministers Mike Kennedy 

Marcia Geerey 

Graham Moore 

Leslie Willmouth 

Di Ebbelaar 

Joan Neill 

Readers Robyn Kennedy 
Heidi Jay 

Michel Nader 

Joy Bourke 

Sophie Kenny 

Gerry Ebbelaar 

-- 17th - 23rd September --  

Monday  17th Saint Robert Bellarmine 

Eucharistic Service  

9.15am 

Tuesday 18th 
Fr. Dominic Mass 5.30pm 

Wednesday 19th 
Fr. Dominic 

Saint Januarius 

Mass 

 

9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm   

Thursday 20th 
Fr. Dominic 

Saints Andrew Kim Taegŏn and 

Paul Chŏng Hasang 

Mass 

 

 

9.15am 

Friday 21st 
Fr. Dominic 

Saint Matthew 

Mass with Year 1 & 2 

 

9.15am 

Saturday 22nd 
Fr. Dominic 

Rosary                                

Reconciliation 

Vigil Mass                                           

9.30am 

10.00am 

6.00pm 

Sunday 23rd 
Fr. Dominic 

Mass at The Pines, Tuross 

Mass, Moruya 

8.00am 

10.00am 

Upcoming Events  
MONTH DATE EVENTS FOCUS TIME VENUE 

Monday 17th School Week Catholic Schools   School 

SEPTEMBER    

Date TBA Finance C  Administrative   5pm   Presbytery 

Thursday 20th PPC Pastoral 6.30pm Presbytery 

Sunday 23rd Let’s Talk About NBN...Do I Have To Switch? 11am 
Kennedy Meeting 

Room 

Sunday 23rd St Vincent de Paul Festival Mass   Batemans Bay 

Sunday 30th  Let’s Talk About Our Wisdom Years 11am 
Kennedy Meeting 

Room 

Our Parish Community Celebrates 1st Eucharist 
Each school Year, three classes make three different Sacraments which include: 1st Reconciliation, Confirmation and 
1st Eucharist. These celebrations bring families, friends, members of the school community, Parish community and 
the wider community together to support the recipients. In Term I this year, the Boys and Girls in Yr. 2 made their 
first reconciliation. This comes after their baptism to prepare them for the sacrament of the Eucharist the next Year. 
In Term II, the Boys and Girls in Yr. 6 made the Sacrament of Confirmation. Having made the 1st Eucharist in Yr. 3, 
Confirmation now complete the sacraments of Initiation and they are now ready to witness to the faith as they an-
ticipate High School. In term III, the Boys and Girls in yr. 3 who made their first reconciliation the previous year re-
ceives the 1st Eucharist, the last sacrament to be administered during the year. 

It may sound like the best is kept for the last. Every sacrament is unique and important. However, the sacrament of 
Holy Communion known as the Eucharist is described by the Catechism of the Catholic Church to be “the source 
and the summit of our faith’ (CCC no. 1324). The is the summit of the ecclesia life, the center of our worship: every-
thing begins from it and flows back to it; from mass to mission and from mission to mass. 

This is what we celebrate this weekend: The Reception of the 1st Eucharist by the Boys and Girls in Year 3. 

We therefore, welcome them to the Eucharistic table and congratulate them for this bold step in their faith journey. 
We equally acknowledge and welcome their families, friends, members of the School and Parish Communities, visi-
tors and all who have come to celebrate with us. We use this occasion to appreciate all who may have journeyed 
with them: parents, teachers, the CSYMA boys and girls in Carrol College together with the faith community. In-
deed, today we celebrate the fruit of your labor. May we continue to inspire them beyond this day’s celebration 
even as we hold them in prayers. 

Martins 

Tuross Caring Group:  
0497 315 534 

Moruya Caring Group:  
0431 354 993 

Please take a look at the new Catholic 
Voice website at https://
www.catholicvoice.org.au  

We would love your feedback. 

Sunday’s Morning Tea 

This Sunday we will be having our morning tea in St Mary’s Performing Arts Centre together with 

our students who celebrated their First Eucharist, their families and friends. Feel free to join us to 

celebrate this milestone in their Faith journey. Afterwards will be our listening session for the 2020 

Plenary Council, please stay and have your voices heard. 

Archbishop’s Announcements:  

Parish Priest     

Fr Dominic Byrne: West Wyalong & Lake Cargelligo, commencing 1 January 2019 

Fr Emil Milat: Canberra Central, commencing 1 January 2019 

Assistant Priest 

Fr Namora Anderson: Tumut & Gundagai, commencing 21 September 2018  

Fr Adrian Chan: South Woden, commencing 7 December 2018  

Moruya Parish 

I have accepted the advice of the College of Consultors to return a priest to the parish of 

Moruya.  The parish will become vacant from 1 January 2019.   
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